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DOLE AGAIN URGES WITHDRAWAL OF SORENSEN NOMINATION 

WASHINGTON, D.C.-- Senator Bob Dole today renewed his suggestion that 

Theodore Sorensen withdraw his name from consideration as C.I.A. Director. 

"When there are so many other highly qualified people, it's unbeli!evable that 

the highest intelligence official should have little or no experience in 

managing a large agency and should have a questionable view about the value 

of intelligence in the formulation of national policy, 11 Dole said. 
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